
 

 

 

 

wild. Then we will be going 
out collecting trees the 15th 
through the 31st. I am sure 
there will be people forming 
groups to go out so make sure 
you find one to go with that fits 
your schedule.  

Consider this issue your re-
minder to attend the next meet-
ing on the 11th of April. 

See you there!!! 

I 
 do apologize, but this 
month will be a short news-
letter. We did not have an 

official meeting for March, as 
we had the Garden Show at 
Spencer’s. And I was not able 
to be at this show because I 
spent the weekend with my 
mother and friends in Denver, 
hunting bonsais!! 

Next month’s issue will con-
tain an article on the show with 
some pictures. 

As for April’s meeting on the 
11th, our president, David 
Conlin, has informed me that 
our pottery is done!! We will 
have a show-and-tell at the 
meeting. For those who took 
part, you will be able to pick up 
your pot and take it home and 
work on getting something nice 
planted in them and maybe 
show it off in May. 

Also at the meeting, we will be 
discussing tree collecting in the 
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• Subject to be announced at 
April meeting. 
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Pikes Peak Bonsai Society 

Pikes Peak Bonsai Society 
Colorado Springs Senior Center 
1514 N. Hancock Ave. 
Colorado Springs, CO  80909 
Phone: 719-385-5933 

http://www.phoenixbonsai.com/PikesPeakBonsai.html 

CLUB MEETINGS  
 

Non-members and those curious about this art/hobby are always welcome at no 
obligation! 

10 a.m. on the Second Saturday of each month, usually at the Senior Center 
(Ceramics Room),  

1514 N. Hancock Ave. (corner of Camarillo at the top of Hancock, 1/3 mile north 
of Uintah St.), just northeast of downtown Colorado Springs.  

(719) 385-5933  

Look to this space in the future for want ads, sales 
ads and a place to put that ad for your business!! 

If you have anything to put in this space, let me 
know. 

A 2x3 insert is $5 for one issue, $10 for 3 issues, 
and $18 for one year. 

A 3x4 insert is $10 for one issue, $20 for 3 issues 
and $36 for the year. 

For more information call Steve Alford at 633-
9110 (even ings )  or  emai l  me  a t 
pmprdchef@msn.com 


